Zonta supports Girls Time Out and ‘at risk’ young women.

Three members of the Zonta Club of Rockhampton recently visited Girls Time Out, an organization which has been operating in Rockhampton since 1991, with a view to determining if the club could support their work. Girls Time Out supports young ‘at risk’ women aged 12 years to 25 years.

The organisation has been fortunate to have received funds from the Department of Families, Housing, Communities and Indigenous Affairs (FAHCSIA) for the Young Mums Support Program, but this funding was time limited and would come to an end on 30 April 2009.  The Service Manager outlined several programs that the employees, the dedicated Management Committee and most importantly the clients who have been involved in the program, had emphasized as ones which they would aim to continue providing. The organization hoped to access additional funds through various means to continue with the wonderful services which the Young Mums Support Program provided to young women.

Subsequently, a submission was received by the club from Girls Time Out containing details of the program including financial costs. This submission was circulated to members of the Zonta Club of Rockhampton and a Project Proposal was put forward to members at the February Club Meeting. Consequently the members voted to support the Young Mums Support Program.  
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